
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

19 September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
  
 Personal Development: Clubs  
 
Last Tuesday, our pupils were treated to a fantastic science assembly from Fizz Pop 
Science, full of jaw-dropping experiments! 
 
The hall was buzzing with awe, wonder, and excitement as children discovered just how 
fun and fascinating science can be. It was the perfect way to launch our brand new Fizz 
Pop Science Club! 
 
Many of you have boked your children up for the Fizz Pop Science club here at Sacred 
Heart with the first session getting underway this week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Speaking of clubs, I am delighted to share that that this term we will be starting up a KS2 
choir club in a few weeks’ time led by Mrs Good and Mr Mason will be starting a Y5/6 boys 
and girls football team with training once evening after school. Dates of both to be finalised 
but looking likely to be Wednesday and Thursdays. We are looking for sponsorship for a 
new football kit. Details to follow. 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 
 

The free competitive sports clubs led by Mr Bradley will continue on Mondays, Tuesday 
and Friday lunchtimes with sport-based clubs after school on these days booked directly 
with Kinetics Sports Group. 
 
Mondays: gymnastics 
Tuesdays: dodgeball 
Fridays: football 
 
 
 
Books Amnesty 
 
We are running low on our RWI books which go home with children who are on the 
phonics programme. These books are very costly despite their papery appearance and we 
have invested heavily to ensure that we have enough copies for each child. Sadly, more 
and more often children are having to share books in class and then it becomes 
impossible to send them home. Therefore, we are asking you to have a good look at home 
for any that might have been left behind. They can be left in the box in the foyer or simply 
come back to school in your child’s bookbag. There will be no judgement; we’ll just be 
happy to have them back in school. 
 

 

 
 
PTFA 
 
Huge thanks to Mrs Taylor who has stepped up to be the new chairperson of the PTFA. 
Along with Denise Quirke, our longstanding secretary we have the makings of a 
committee and are excited to move forward with wider school events. Mrs Taylor attended 
all the ‘meet the team’ meetings introducing herself to the parents and asking for support. 
This has led to a number of names on her list. With parents’ help we ware hoping to host a 
disco in October with teachers and parents working together for the children. The 
provisional date for this id Thursday 23rd October.  
 
 
Parking - again 
 
We have received two complaints regarding parents blocking in our 
school neighbours on Cadwell Road. One person was very distressed 
as she was late for an hospital appointment due not able to get her car 
out. Please do not leave cars abandoned in any of the roads 
surrounding our school. Access needs to be clear for the people who 
live nearby and for emergency vehicles to get through.  
 



 

  

 
 

I have also had a conversation with Fr Ralph and a gentleman from the parish committee 
who have shared their concerns with the decreasing condition of the Church carpark. It 
has been cited that the condition is worsening due to the sheer volume of traffic using the 
carpark on a daily basis. If the abuse of the car park rules continues to happen, all access 
will be withdrawn for everybody associated with the school, including staff. We must work 
together to avoid this from happening. This will include drop offs and picks up for breakfast 
and after school club. Fr has also asked me to remind you not to park outside of his house 
in the mornings. These spaces are for Church staff and volunteers only.   
 
 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support as we begin this new academic year together. We 
look forward to seeing many of you at next week’s meetings.  
Warm regards, 
 
Mrs Nichola Day 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Wed 24th Y5 Museum trip 

Fri 26th: Y5 RAMM Time Odyssey trip 

 

 

Thurs 2nd Y6 Paignton Academy RUGBY 

Thurs 9th Y4 Paignton Academy RUGBY Mon 

Mon 13th Visiting musicians Kip & Elfyn leading 

workshops for YR to Y6. 

Thurs 16th: Y2 Paignton Academy RUGBY 

Thurs 21st Y6 Paignton Zoo trip 

Thurs 23rd: Provisional date for PTFA disco (TBC) 

Fri 24th: Break up for half term 

 

 

Mon 3rd: INSET day – staff only 

Tues 4th: Term starts today 

Tues 11th Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 13th: Skipping Ninja PE/PSHE enrichment 

Thursday 13th: Parents’ Evening 

Fri 14th  Children in Need (Mental Health focus) – Dress in sportswear. 

 

Fri 5th: Rudolf Run for Rowcroft 

Fri 12th: Christmas Market 

Fri 19th: Break up 

  
 



 

  

 
 

Applying for a Secondary School Place… 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contacting your child’s teacher  

Nursery: Mrs Berry berry@shrcps.org 

YR: Mrs Pancott pancott@shrcps.org   

Y1: Mrs Good lgood@shrcps.org  

Y2: Miss Sloggett  sloggett@shrcps.org  

Y3: Mrs Flintham / Mrs Glew flintham@shrcps.org / glew@shrcps.org  

Y4: Mr Mason jmason@shrcps.org  

Y5:  Mrs Whitmore/Miss Hartley whitmore@shrcps.org / hartley@shrcps.org  

Y6: Mrs Bird  bird@shrcps.org  

 

Executive Head Teacher Mrs Day day@shrcps.org  

Senior Administrator Mr O’Kane  senioradmin@shrcps.org  

Administrator Mrs Macdonald  admin@shrcps.org  

Administrator Mrs Garside  garside@shrcps.org  

Inclusion Team 
Safeguarding Lead                            
Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Day 
Mrs Nott 

day@shrcps.org  
nott@shrcps.org  

Deputy SENCO Mrs Nott nott@shrcps.org  

Support Team 

Play Therapist Jane Doidge doidge@shrcps.org  

Family Support Worker Rachel Ripley rachel@attendance-solutions.co.uk  

Attendance Officer Natalie Black natalie@attendance-solutions.co.uk  
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Join Us for the Torbay Baton of Hope – Tuesday 30th September 2025 
We’re proud to support the Torbay Baton of Hope, a powerful community event promoting mental 
health awareness and suicide prevention across Torquay, Paignton, and Brixham. On Tuesday 30th 
September, over 100 Baton Bearers will take part in a symbolic relay walk, with a range of family-
friendly wellbeing events happening throughout the day. Highlights include live entertainment, stalls, 
and activities at the Torquay Hope Hub in Princess Gardens, a children’s takeover from 4–6pm, and 
the inspiring BIG Show of Hope at the Riviera International Centre in the evening. Families are warmly 
encouraged to come along, cheer on the Baton Bearers, and take part in this uplifting day of hope and 
connection. The baton will be visiting Torquay, Paignton and Brixham with wellbeing events along the 
route and The Big Show of Hope at the Riviera Centre in the evening – a show of comedy, magic and 
music! 
Find out more at torbaybatonofhope.com 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.torbaybatonofhope.com/route-and-events

